Effective Friday, February 7, 2025, Mora MVD will only accept appointments, no longer allowing walk-ins. Mora MVD is transitioning to an appointment-only system. This change will enhance your experience by reducing wait times and ensuring that we can dedicate the necessary time and attention to each individual's needs. We encourage you to schedule your appointment to secure your spot and enjoy a more efficient visit! 
Please visit eservices.mvd.newmexico.gov/etapestry to schedule an appointment.
